# Mayor David Martin



Director of Operations Ernie Orgera

Golf Course Superintendent Michael Sullivan (203)-977-5694

Office of Operations

E. Gaynor Brennan Municipal Golf Course

451 Stillwater Road

Stamford, CT 06902

Golf Commission

Daniel Brennan, Chairman
Robert Tyska, V. Chair
Ned Lindstrom, 2<sup>nd</sup> V. Chair
Dante Terenzio
Anzelmo Graziosi

# Tuesday; February 17, 2015 Minutes of the E. Gaynor Brennan Golf Commission Meeting

#### Present were:

M. Sullivan, R. Tyska, D. Terenzio, A. Graziosi

In the absence of Chairman Brennan, Vice-Chairman Tyska opened the meeting at 6:02 pm.

#### Adoption of the Agenda

Mr. Graziosi made a motion to accept the agenda, as presented. 2nd by Mr. Terenzio, **Unanimous** 

#### Reading of the Minutes

Mr. Graziosi made a motion to accept the Minutes of the Nov. 18, 2014 meeting. 2<sup>nd</sup> by Mr. Terenzio. **Unanimous** 

#### **Comments from the Public**

No Comments from the Public

#### Monthly Report

Mr. Sullivan gave a Brief Fiscal report on the months of January 2015.

#### Supt. of Greens Report

Mr. Sullivan a brief report on course work over the last month.

#### **Greens Committee Report**

Mr. Tyska requested Tree work be done during the winter months on the 1<sup>st</sup> and 14<sup>th</sup> holes for the purpose of removing dead or dying trees.

#### **Personnel Committee Report**

Mr. Sullivan reported on health issues with two of our seasonal Cashiers. He also reported that one of our full time laborers, Amador Castromonte is planning to retire June 30, 2015.

## **Finance Committee Report**

Nothing to report

#### **House Committee**

Nothing to report

#### **Pro shop Committee**

Nothing to Report

#### **Union Business**

Nothing to Report

#### Request for Use of the Golf Course

A brief discussion

## Old Business

Mr. Sullivan reported on the status of the  $2^{nd}$  and  $7^{th}$  tee boxes

Mr. Tyska reported that our Rate proposal was approved.

A brief discussion was held on foot golf.

#### **New Business**

Mr. Graziosi requested status of the graffiti painted on the pump house. Mr. Sullivan reported that it will have to wait for warmer weather.

Mr. Graziosi asked that the ceiling in the blue room be repaired.

Mr. Terenzio made a motion to adjourn. Seconded by Mr. Graziosi. Motion Passed Unanimous

Meeting adjourned at 6:31 pm.

Respectfully submitted

Golf Course Superintendent